
 

April 29, 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Y11 students, 

I am excited to be able to confirm information with you for our Y11 prom and provide 

you with instructions on how you can purchase a Leavers Hoodie if you wish to do so. 

Year 11 Prom 

Prom date is 4th July 2023  

Location: The Riding Hall, Thoresby Park. NG22 9EQ  

Arrival from 6.30pm. Ends at 10:30pm 

Tickets cost £27.50 each and include food. Soft drinks can be purchased from the 

venue but strictly no alcohol. Water is readily available 

 

If you would like to purchase a ticket for the prom, please you can pay online 

through your child’s SQUID account (trips and offers).  

All tickets must be paid for by Friday 28th June. 

Once the tickets have arrived we will let students know to arrange pick up. Any 

problems please contact feel free to contact lclogg@medenschool.co.uk 

Please note that entry to Prom is at the discretion of the Achievement Leader. If for 

any reason the criteria are not met, a refund will be given. 

 

Leaver’s Hoodies 

As in previous years, the Y11 student have the opportunity to purchase a Leavers 

Hoodie to mark their final year in school.  

Hoodies will be available in 4 colours (chosen by students) with white lettering  

• Jet Black 

• Baby Pink 

• Natural Stone 

• Bright Royal 
On the back of the hoodies will be the Leavers year ‘24’ 

which will include inside, the first names of all current 

students in Y11. On the front will be the school logo. You can 

choose to pay extra to add a name/nickname to the front 

of the hoodie. 

Hoodies cost £19.95 (+£2.50 if you wish to have a name or nickname on the front) Sizes 

are from XS to 5XL. 
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To purchase a hoodie please use the link below to access the service. Money and 

orders are processed by the suppliers of the hoodies and not school so you will need 

to pay on ordering. The deadline is 31st May so they are available before students 

leave school. A link will be visible on the home page of our website for ease. 

https://just-schoolwear.co.uk/shop/meden-school/meden-school-leavers-hoodie-2024/ 

Finally, I just want to say how proud I am of all the students for their hard work and 

dedication to their studies and I look forward to celebrating the end of the school year 

with them at the prom. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss L Clogg 

Achievement Leader for Y11 

https://just-schoolwear.co.uk/shop/meden-school/meden-school-leavers-hoodie-2024/

